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April 7, 2025 

 

Julie Mikulas 

Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. 

1800 N. Taft Hill Road 

Fort Collins, CO 80521 

 

Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance for Groundwater Levels, 1st Quarter 2025; 

Home Office Mine, Permit No. M-1977-439 

 

Dear Ms. Mikulas: 

 

On April 3, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the 1st Quarter 

2025 Groundwater Level Monitoring Report Home Office Mine, Permit No. M-1977-439.  This submittal 

follows from a monitoring commitment from AM-04. 

 

The data indicate that none of the water levels for the 1st quarter of 2025 are within four feet of the ground 

surface; the water levels are all deeper than that.  Upon review of the submittal, the Division has no additional 

comments.   

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 720.601.2276.   

 

Regards, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  
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